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Martín Alejandro Vidal Delgado 
Ambassador of Uruguay to Canada 

 

Ambassador Vidal Delgado joined the Foreign Ministry in 1998. Two years later, he was posted 

to Brazil for six years, where he worked in the economic and trade department of the Embassy. 

In 2006, he returned to headquarters to work in the Secretary General’s office at the Foreign 

Ministry, two years later becoming Chief of Staff. In 2008, he joined the Permanent Mission at 

the United Nations in New York and, in 2012, became Deputy Permanent. 

In 2014, he worked at headquarters as Director of the environment division and soon after 

became Deputy Director for political affairs. In 2015, he became Director-General for political 

affairs, before being appointed to Canada. 

The Ambassador has a degree in international relations from the Universidad de la Republica in 

Montevideo. He is married to Adriana Añón and they have two children, a son and a daughter. 

 


